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addition to toe study of the question given by the gymnasium 

^•^•1 i10^ -oramittes, more than twenty different meetings and 

conferences have been held this year and at these meetings the
.

various aspects of the problem were,discussed. finally, the
matter came before the Several building Committee of the Foard of

Governors, and after discussins* the matter at three separate

meetings, that body determined to recommend to the Foard of 

Governors the Sherbrooke Street site. Before making their final 
recommendation the General Building Committee asked that further 

conferences be held with the Students' Council, with the Deans, 

and other repretentative University bodies.

considered the matter at two meetings and unanimously endorsed 
the Sherbrooke Streot site.

The Board of Governors

The chief considerations from the standpoint 
oi those students who made any representations on the matter 

seemed to be twofold:
1). The neces ity of providing adequate facilities in the 

way or dressing rooms, lavatories and ^bower baths for track and 

team events at the Stadium.

The linking up of athletic activities and dormitories 
in the belief that Macdonald Park would become the centre of 

student life at McGill.
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